MEMORANDUM COPY

J}‘ICKSERN
From : LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING, 7, FE%C,\‘IB%F&CHE §T3REET' (Ref. R.

To : The Surveyor(s)BthmUJ AIL{I_‘;S Date: 9th December, 1965

Vessel's Namei, 5, "ALBECARA"

f QUESTION ANSWER

With reference to my letter of
the 26th August, I shall be glad
to learn if you are yet in a
position to let me know what
arrangements are proposed to be
made for the Special Survey to
be held by the end of January
1964 as agreed.

I take this opportunity to remind
you that the Auxiliary Boiler
Survey will become due at the end
of February 1964.
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